
FREE

ROBOTICS ROBOTICS 
GADgET themed program

All girls and boys are invited to Triton College from noon to 3 p.m. on Saturday, Oct. 20, where robots take over, and
youth learn to build them! Expert builders from Triton's Engineering Technology Department will be on hand to help.
Youth will build a working Lego robot that'll move in ways kids never imagined it could!

Families are invited to come at noon to ensure they have a robot to work on. All materials are provided free of charge.  

While kids are building their robots, other family members can learn more about Mechatronics (robotics), one of Triton's
newest programs.

The workshop will be held in the Triton College Library. No registration is required, but space is limited
and will be based on first come, first served.

FOR YOUTH

Saturday, Oct. 20, Noon-3 p.m.
A Building, Library Room A-321 
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